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MA/11/0757 
 

151, HEATH ROAD, BARMING, 
MAIDSTONE, ME16 9HJ 

Representation 

A representation has been received from Barming Parish Council with regard to 
this application.  This letter states that following review of the committee report 

prepared, the parish council would like to withdraw their previous objections to 
this application to allow the application to be withdrawn from the planning 
committee meeting. 

 
Officer Comment 

I acknowledge these comments from the parish council, however, as the 
application has been formally published within the meeting agenda, this 
application will still be reported to the planning committee on 21st July 2011. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
My recommendation remains unchanged: 
 

GRANT PLANNING PERMISSION subject to conditions 


